
WE WANT YOUR INPUT!

 

   GULTON TRACT REDEVELOPMENT
COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE

More information at www.metuchennj.org, click on “Gulton Tract Redevelopment”

When?		  MARCH 24, 2022 
			   7 PM - 10 PM

Where?		  METUCHEN HIGH SCHOOL
			   400 Grove Avenue
			   Metuchen, NJ 08840

Refreshments from Biggby Coffee
Join us any time between 7 PM - 10 PM

Have Questions? Contact Jay Muldoon, Director of Special Projects at jmuldoon@metuchen.com

Community meeting to learn about the 
planned redevelopment of the Gulton Tract 
property at 212 Durham Avenue.

Brief presentation repeated throughout the 
evening, followed by discussions at several 
information stations, including:

•	 Environmental cleanup and plans for the  
new open space preserve

•	 Meet developer team

•	 PILOT program

•	 Proposed infrastructure improvements to:

•	 Parks & Athletic Fields
•	 Library Renovation
•	 New Fire & EMS Center

Learn about this exciting opportunity; 
Get your questions answered and 
provide feedback!


